





www.christian.kyschools.us

Mr. Christopher Bentzel TO:

FROM: Penny Holt

Food Service Director

Christian County Public Schools

DATE: August 31, 2023

SUBJECT: **CACFP**

I am requesting approval from the Christian County Board of Education to participate in the Child and Adult Care Food Program for the 2023-24 school year. This program will be utilized to provide meals to Inspire Early Learning Academy. I, Penny Holt, will be the Program Administrator.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.